
Randy Gates" <gator@telus.net>

02/10/2001 05:28 PM

To:  <jstevenson@osc.gov.on.ca>

Subject:  Proposed Rule 32-501

Dear John     As a BC resident I would be interested in having the opportunity to participate in a direct
purchase plan of securities.

                    The wife and I currently manage our own four investments  accounts.

                                                                                   Randy Gates
                                                                                   2000 3A Street South
                                                                                   Cranbrook BC
                                                                                   V1C 1G9
                                                                                    1 250 426 2001


